

The Fulham Boys School Mund Street Gibbs Green London W14 9LY

Tel: 020 7381 7100 www.fulhamboysschool.org

9th October 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians

I hope you had a good weekend.

## Weekly Foci

The Enterprise skill of the week is 'Thinkers' and our Christian value of the week is 'Endurance'. Please help us to reinforce these at home.

## Happening this week

#### Tuesday

eSafety evening - 5.15pm to 6pm

### Thursday

Personnel meeting

#### Friday

- Last day of half term. Boys will finish school at the usual time at 3.10pm returning on Monday 30<sup>th</sup> October.
- R@CE Coffee Afternoon starting at 4.15pm

# Parent's eSafety Evening Reminder

Following the success of the eSafety evening that took place in the Summer Term this is a reminder that an eSafety evening will be organised for parents to attend at The Fulham Boys School on Tuesday 10th October. The event will take place at Gibbs Green and run from 5.15pm to 6.15pm.

Fulham Boys School Ltd. Registered in England & Wales, No.7650064. Registered office: Mund Street, Gibbs Green, London W14 9LY



We are delighted to be able to bring Jake Butterworth into FBS to lead on the session. Jake is the Prevent Education Officer for Hammersmith and Fulham and he has worked closely with the school in recent years. It is hoped that the session will provide parents with information on the local Prevent duty/team as well as provide parents with a range of practical hints and tips related to eSafety.

## Reporting Absences

When reporting absences please leave a message on the absence line by 8am on the morning of your sons absence. Please do not state 'unwell' as a reason as it will not be authorised. For absences longer than three days due to illness the school require a note from a GP/hospital.

When requesting time off for your son to attend medical/dental appointments please email your request to <a href="mailto:info@fulhambyosschool.org.uk">info@fulhambyosschool.org.uk</a> marked for the attention of Ms Gai. Please include details of the date and time and reason in advance of the appointment.

# R@CE

Boys from FBS have created a charity called R@CE that aims to fight against racism and promote community cohesion. They recently won the 'City Pitch' competition which was organised by Team London and this is the next step for their social enterprise project.

As part of their plan to succeed they are inviting you to a Coffee Afternoon on **Friday 13th of October at 4:15pm**. There will be free pastries and coffee for all, kindly donated by l'Elysee Artisan Cafe.

We really hope you can make it on the 13th of October at Fulham Boys School, Beaumont Avenue Wing to support them at their launch event. There will be a series of further events throughout the year.

### Staff Email Addresses

Please can parents make sure that when they email staff members that they use the extension .org.uk to ensure that it goes to the staff members email account. For example Mr S.Kellie can be emailed at s.kellie@fulhamboysschool.org.uk

#### **House Ties**

If you have not yet purchased a House tie for your son please do so by Monday 30<sup>th</sup> October as there will be events during the next half term where they will be required to wear their House tie.

Fulham Boys School Ltd. Registered in England & Wales, No.7650064. Registered office: Mund Street, Gibbs Green, London W14 9LY



# <u>Useful Links</u>

For information on school events and term dates please check the FBS School Calendar

For the latest on sport at FBS please go to **Sport**, fixtures and results

For payments to school please pay online via <a href="Parent-Pay">Parent-Pay</a>

To buy sports kit for Year 8, 9 and 10 visit <u>Tylers Sportswear</u>. If your son is in Year 7 and would like to order sports kit please contact reception for a sports kit order form.

To access the school's Parent Portal please visit <u>Parent Portal</u>. Please note if your son is in Year 7 you will be receiving a registration letter for Parent Portal this week.

For information from the Friends of FBS please visit the Friends of FBS website

Wishing you all a good week and a restful half term break.

Diolch

Alun Ebenezer

Almehan

Headmaster



Fulham Boys School Ltd. Registered in England & Wales, No.7650064. Registered office: Mund Street, Gibbs Green, London